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AGREEMENT WITH FORMER EDITOR-IN-

CHIEF ROBERTO NAPOLETANO 

 

 
 

Milan, 7 August 2017 - Il Sole 24 Ore S.p.A., at the request of 

CONSOB and to supplement the press release dated 3 August 

2017, announces that an agreement has been reached on the 

consensual termination of employment of former Editor-in-Chief 

Roberto Napoletano, approaching the end of the 6-month unpaid 

leave period granted to the former Editor-in-Chief, in the gross 

amount of Euro 700,000 as a leaving incentive, equal to the cost 

for the Company of approximately 8 months’ pay. 
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